Action Plan for Computing /E-Saftey – 2023/2024
	Intention
	  Implementation
	Who’s 
Responsible?
	Dates
from and 
to:
	Impact

	· For Staff to be able to find resources and support to develop the understanding of how to deliver the Grove School Computing curriculum across school 



· Children/young people will make progress which will be assessed using ‘Mapp’ or ‘I Can Statements’








	· Signpost staff to relevant websites and resources 

· Class Leads will plan some sessions on their timetable to incorporate Computing, these can be in cross curricular lessons
	Class Leads
& subject 
co-ordinator 
	Sept 23
to July 2024
	· Staff will feel more confident with the delivery of Computing for their classes step level 
February 24 – Mrs Williams is facilitating learning on the computing curriculum in school. Staff have had the opportunity to take part in a workshop on crumbl which is evidenced on the website.  Mrs Williams is completing training on computing in STEM subjects and is sharing resources with other staff
· Children will be  more confident when using technology
February 24 – Staff have completed training on using Busy Things within their classrooms, they are cascading their knowledge to the children. All children in the senior classes have access to their own laptop which is used daily to enhance their learning. 
· Children will develop knowledge of staying safe online and know strategies to help if they have any worries 
February 24- safer Internet day was in February, Mrs Williams signposted staff to resources’ and provided some lesson plans ready for delivery. All classes completed learning on e-safety on this day. E-safety is key and it is discussed regularly with the children. Staff recently received an information poster about cyber security and staying safe online.
· School will have more resources available to progress learning
February 24- Staff have access to resources to help deliver computing and have the understanding that they can ask for training should they like to do it and it will be considered. This training would be used to share knowledge throughout school if requested by other staff.




                                                


